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THE PPG NEEDS
YOUR VIEWS

The Patient Participation Group welcomes
feedback from patients about all aspects of
service provision / care.

If you would like to contact the group you can
now email your comments to :

If you do not have access to email please write to the
PPG c¢/o Ramsey Health Centre.




